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Dear Batuz 
 
I think Czeslaw will be finished by tomorrow with his newly written  
pieces.  We have them in the original Polish and he has translated them  
into English.  I will send you copies on copy paper and/or email as soon as  
we have them so you will know what the statements are and can give them to  
the artists. 
 
Best, Carol 
 


